
Reminders:  
1. Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their P.E kit on a P.E day. Our P.E days 

are Wednesday and Thursday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change day) so that we can 

record any reading that we do with your child.  

3. In RHE, the focus will be a discussion of death and grief. Framed within the Christian 

understanding of eternal life, this session helps pupils to consider and communicate about 

death in a direct yet gentle way, reflect compassionately on the complexities of grief and 

consider ways to support themselves and others 

4. After the Christmas break, there will continue to be two Maths arithmetic sheets available 

to take home each week. It is now expected that at least one of these will be completed by 

the end of next week. Myself and Mr Beale are more than happy to help throughout the 

week if there are any questions. There will soon be some additional, optional, reading 

homework to complete. However, there will be no homework to complete, or spellings to 

learn, over the holiday! 

5. Thank you for all of your support, it has been very successful. Have a wonderful, 

peaceful break, and we will see you in the new year.  
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